
 
 

 

TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 

 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
 

ISLAND HIGHWAY 
BETWEEN SIX MILE ROAD & WALE ROAD/ 

OCEAN BOULEVARD 
 

RCMP REGIMENTAL MARCH TO MEMORIAL SERVICE 
OF CONSTABLE SARAH BECKETT 

 
Please be advised on Tuesday, April 12, 2016 at noon, approximately four 
thousand RCMP, police and military officers will march along Island 
Highway from Wilfert Road to the Q Centre in Colwood to attend the 
memorial service of Constable Sarah Beckett. 
 
Island Highway will be closed to all vehicle traffic between Six Mile Road 
and Wale Road/Ocean Boulevard for a period of about 2.5 hours between 
11:30 am and 2:00 pm. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and greatly 
appreciate your assistance in honouring Constable Beckett and 
demonstrating our community’s support for her family at this difficult time. 

 
 


